
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
January 3, 2017 

 
 

The Honorable Mayor Steve Jones 
City of Garden Grove 
P.O. Box 3070 

Garden Grove, CA 92842 
 

Dear Mayor Jones and Garden Grove City Council Members: 
 
For the past 12 years, the Garden Grove Community Foundation (GGCF) and the 

Garden Grove Chamber of Commerce have collaborated to plan and coordinate a golf 
tournament fundraiser known as the GGCF/Chamber Golf Classic.  Each year, this 

joint venture has been highly successful and beneficial for the community. 
 

Our Board of Directors would like to continue this successful partnership and is 
requesting the City’s approval to designate the use of Willowick Golf Course for one 
day, Wednesday, May 10, 2017, to be used for the GGCF/Chamber Golf Classic. 

 
This is one of the largest and most significant fundraisers for both organizations.  The 

proceeds help support GGCF annual events, such as the free summer concert series 
in Eastgate Park and the Food for Thought luncheon for Garden Grove Unified School 
District high school students.  The funds also assist the Chamber in promoting the 

Garden Grove business community and providing resources for tourists who visit 
Garden Grove. 

 
We hope to receive your approval for the use of Willowick by Tuesday, January 24, 
2017 so that we can proceed with planning next year’s tournament.  If you have any 

questions, please contact the GGCF at (714) 741-5291. 
 

Thank you for your continued support of our organizations! 
 
Sincerely, 

 

     
Jeremy Harris, President    Susan Tran, Chairman of the Board 

Garden Grove Community Foundation  Garden Grove Chamber of Commerce 
 

 


